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          7th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
I hope you all had an enjoyable and restful Summer. At the start of this year I once again wanted to identify 
the members of the Senior Leadership team to you. If you are new to St Mary’s, then it may be that you do not 
yet recognise all of our faces. I have included photographs and outlined individual roles below. I hope that this 
information will enable you to identify senior staff and understand their role within our school. 
 
Senior Leadership Team 
 

   
 

Mrs Barnett, Headteacher, Mrs Philpott, Deputy Headteacher & Headteacher on Thursday,  
Miss Olive, Assistant Headteacher  

 
We have the strategic overview for the whole school and can be contacted via the school office. We will 
continue to be out at the gate each morning where possible. Please do come and speak to us. 

 

 
 
 

Mrs C Levin, SENDCO  
 
Mrs Levin has responsibility for the SEN provision at SMAS. She monitors the progress of the children and 
reviews the provisions they are offered with the class teacher. She works with parents to ensure that the 
needs of our SEN children are fulfilled. Mrs Levin can be contacted via the school office and works Monday. 
Thursday and Friday. 
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Extended Leadership Team 
 
 

 
 

Mrs A Charlesworth – EYFS Lead 
 

 
 

Miss S Haig – Phase Leader KS1 
 

 
 

Mrs E Gillies – Phase Leader Lower KS2 (Year 3 and 4) 
 

 
 

Mrs M Cribbin – Phase Leader Upper KS2 (Year 5 and 6) 
 
Their role is to manage the day to day running of the phases within the school. They oversee teaching and 
learning, and behaviour within their phase. They can be contacted via the school office and are the next point 
of contact after the class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs J Barnett 
Headteacher 

 


